Agricultural Water Issues Meeting Winter 2014



February 4, 2014

Cloverdale Citrus Fair Grounds, Tea Room 9:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.

Please RSVP To:

Mendocino County Farm Bureau: 707 462-6664 Sonoma County Winegrowers: 707 522-5862



1. Welcome- Devon Jones, Mendocino County Farm Bureau Karissa Kruse, Sonoma County Winegrowers

2. Program Updates

Ag Commissioners Update: Tony Linegar, Sonoma County; Chuck Morse, Mendocino County Russian River Science Advisory Group and Tributary Monitoring: Laurel Marcus, CLSI Russian River Frost Regulation Litigation: Devon Jones, Mendocino County Farm Bureau NCRWQCB Ag Lands Water Quality Program: Rebecca Fitzgerald, Senior Environmentalist NCRWQCB

3. 2014, Where Are We At and Where Are We Going with Water Supply

Sean White: General Manager, Russian River Flood Control District Pam Jeane: Assistant General Manager, Soņoma County Water Agency

4. Russian River Fisheries Update

Sean White: General Manager, Russian River Flood Control District

5. UCCE: Inversion Layers, Wind Machines and Forecasting

Rhonda Smith: UCCE Viticulture Advisor, Sonoma County David Reynolds: Senior Meteorologist, University of Colorado

6. Grower Panel: How To Be Proactive In A Potential Drought Situation

Al White: Mendocino Wine Company and Husch Vineyards, Mendocino County Doug McIlroy: Rodney Strong Vineyards, Sonoma County

6. Take Home Message

Doug McIlroy: Rodney Strong Vineyards, Sonoma County



Sponsored By:

This meeting is in conjunction with efforts funded by the Western Sustainable Agriculture Research and Education Program. For more information, visit the Western SARE website at: http://wsare.usu.edu or call 435-797-2257. This grant is managed by the Sonoma County Winegrape Commission.



